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The Wayne County Partnership met earlier this month. In addition to updates from our 
workgroups, those gathered also heard the results of the Salvation Army's 2022 Kettle 
Campaign in Wayne County (details in a future newsletter). Wayne Behavioral spoke about 
mental health and suicide prevention resources available within the county. Youth Voice 
was discussed as a concern. How do we (as individuals, as organizations, and as a 
Partnership) try to listen to the concerns of our young people as we all navigate life in 
Wayne County? One possible opportunity to hear what our youth are thinking is coming up 
on April 25, with the return of the Partnership's Youth Leadership Forum. If your agency 
would like to take part in this important event, please let us know at the Wayne County 
Connection.

Partnership Co-Chair, Jay Roscup also spoke about the importance of collaboration as we 
all work toward improving the lives of those we serve -- mostly with extremely limited 
resources. This was followed by an appeal to complete the Collaboration Assessment 
Survey to quantify how connected our Partners feel. Roscup pointed out some successes 
that the Partnership has realized through our deliberate and intentional eforts: in the frst 
year of the Partnership (2012), nearly 50% of graduating high-school seniors reported 5 or
more Adverse Childhood Experiences. In 2022, that number has fallen to about 32%. Still 
too high, but defnitely trending in the right direction.

The next Partnership meeting will be shortened to make time for the Rural Mental Health 
Symposium held on May 10. To register for the meeting, taking place at the Blue Heron 
Hills Country Club in Macedon, please visit the Wayne County Connection.

http://www.waynepartnership.org/
https://waynecountyconnection.as.me/schedule.php?appointmentType=42964555
https://waynecountyconnection.as.me/schedule.php?appointmentType=42964555
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Vaccines play an important role in protecting ourselves and the community around us. 
Staying up to date on all vaccines is just one way we can do our part in keeping our 
community as healthy as possible. Wayne County Public Health ofers vaccine clinics for 
adults and children the 3rd Wednesday of every month by appointment beginning at 1pm.

Please call (315) 946-5749 to make an appointment.

If you have any questions about vaccines and/or their schedule please visit one of the 
following links, call us, or send us an email at WCPH@co.wayne.ny.us

https://www.health.ny.gov/prevention/immunization/
https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/index.html
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Caregiver Conference
Lyons Community Center
9 Manhattan Street Lyons, NY 14489

April 20th, 2023
10:00am-2:00pm

*Conference attendance includes lunch and caregiver tote flled with resources,
including Lynda Shrager’s book, “Age in Place." Please register by April 17, 2023.

This program is supported, in part, by grants from the New York State Department of 
Health.

To regiser, click on the image above and scan the QR code, or
call 1.800.272.3900.

Presented in partnership with Finger Lakes Community Action

Wayne County Rural Health Network has assembled a list of vision care providers that 
serve the people of Wayne County. The complete list, along with a list of dental service 
providers can be found on the Wayne County Community Schools website
at https://www.waynecountycommunityschools.org/health-care-resources.

Submit your news item for publication at www.waynepartnership.org/newsletter.

https://mcusercontent.com/379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605/files/b9f6fe29-99cb-1c54-0392-b20c9c89463a/Caregiver_Conference_4_20_23.pdf
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A new session of Prevent Type 2 Diabetes is beginning in May.

Click the image above to download an informational fyer and registration information.

April is National Parkinson’s Awareness Month.  An estimated one million in the United 
States live with Parkinson’s Disease; the second-most common neuro-degenerative 
disease after Alzheimer’s.
Brookdale Pittsford will host a Lunch and Learn about Parkinson’s Disease on Tuesday, 
April 18th  from 12:00pm–1:00pm.  Nancy Nealon, MSW of the Parkinson’s Foundation NY

NJ Chapter, will provide an overview and answer quesions about the disease, discuss 
how to recognize symptoms, evaluate treatment options and access available resources. 
Space is limited. RSVP’s are required.

Please RSVP by April 14 th to Rebecca Jafarian at (585) 770-0479

or rjafarian@brookdale.com

WHAT:            
WHEN:            
WHERE:          
ADDRESS:      
TIME:

 Lunch and Learn About Parkinson’s Disease
 Tuesday, April 18, 2023
 Brookdale Pittsford
 159 Sully’s Trail, Pittsford, NY 14534
 12:00 PM – 1:00 PM

RSVP:             (585)(585) 770-0479

https://mcusercontent.com/379b0ecb32da0ff2bc810c605/files/4e40483d-047f-3906-5c10-a9b1f33773c5/Prevent_T2_flyer_version_2.0.pdf
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Our Pop-Up Pantries in partnership with Foodlink are taking to the road again in April!

See www.waynepartnership.org/food to see when and where we will be near you!

http://www.waynepartnership.org/food
http://www.waynepartnership.org/food
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If ...

it's been a while since YOUR agency has been featured in this newsletter, or
something new and exciting is happening that you want to tell the world about, or
you are sponsoring an upcoming event that deserves special attention,

Please submit your item to www.waynepartnership.org/newsletter and let us know that
it's for the Partner Spotlight.

http://www.waynepartnership.org/partners



